
 
 
 
From: ROBERT BIDDLE  
Sent: Sunday, May 16, 2021 9:29 AM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Extention of city growth Corp. # 1,050,014 
 
We would like to see services extended to Westdel Bourne South of Southdale Rd. We 
would then desire to hook into services for lands running from Westdel Bourne through 
to 3208 Woodhull Rd. We would also desire to see Southdale Rd. W. extended to 
Woodhull Rd. Please keep us updated on future growth.  Please reply to this e mail. 
Thank you. Robert Biddle  and partners.  
 


